
Restore The Glory Field House Campaign
Gifts in Memoriam and Honor
May 2, 2021 through November 2, 2021

The Holy Name Men’s Club is proud to lead this opportunity to Restore The 
Glory to the Holy Name Alumni Field House. Thank you for your memorials and 
honors for the people who represent  the fabric of one hundred years of Holy 
Name history.

IN HONOR OF:

Clare Davlin 
Bill Giles 
James LaHood

Sr. Angeline Hakel, OSM 
Jim & Patti O’Connor

Thomas E. LaHood 
Bill Giles 
James LaHood

Servants Of Mary 
Luvern & Joyce Gubbels

Alice Smith 
Jim & Carolyn Smith

IN MEMORY OF:

Robert J. Allison 
Pat Allison

Daniel Baber 
James Mullin

Thomas Balkovec 
Joe & Diana Barbaglia

Marie & Leroy Barry 
Linda Wiegel

Dennis & Patty Bender 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Bette Birdsley 
Al Pogge

Herbert F. Brinkman 
Patti Brinkman

Robert Bruckner 
Martha Bruckner

Kathryn Buchta 
Electrical Education Inc.

Dennis Chapman 
Howard Rudloff

Sr. M. Carol Claussen, 
OSM 
Mary Jo Bueltel

Margaret & Walter 
Claussen 
Mary Jo Bueltel 

Helen & Lawrence Couch 
Robert & Suzanne Couch

Peg & Bob Daley 
Kathleen Toohey

James Elston 
Bill Giles

Helen & Henry Evans 
Joe & Shirley Evans

Thomas Folger 
Joe & Diana Barbaglia

John Gahan, Sr. 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Sr. M. Eleanor Galt, OSM 
Pat & Rita Meehan

Bob Gates 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Dr. William F. Giles, Jr. 
Ross Manganaro

Jean Giles 
Robert Iwerson 
Ross Manganaro 
Leah Woods

Cathy & Dick Hays 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Dr. James V. Huerter Sr. 
Robert Iwerson

Jamie Hochwender 
James Mullin

Rosemary Holeman 
Mary Cormier

Theresa Huerter 
Robert Iwerson

Rosemarie “Posy” 
 Jenkins 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Donald Kirschbaum, Sr. 
Lois Gutchewsky 
Tom & Jane LaHood 
Colleen Peterson

Ivo & Frances Lesch 
Carol & Chris Monaco 

William McCafferty 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Eileen & Frank McGinn 
Mary Morseth

Thomas McLaughlin, Sr. 
Lois Gutchewsky 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Anne McVeigh 
Rick Hautzinger

Kathleen Moran 
Belina’s Salon, Inc. 
Anne & Carl Clanton 
Thomas Giitter 
Jann M. Harrington 
Kevin Moran 
Ruth & Pat Moran 
Joyce & John Sobotka 
Sharon & Tom Wade 
Kathy & Bill Wade 
Brenda & Daniel Waters 
Jill & Coby Werner

Jean Ann Morrow 
Carl Wirth & Linda Ohri

Ellen R. Neary 
Bill Giles

Arthur Ori 
Lena Ori

Carolyn Ori 
Lena Ori

Rev. William Parker, 
C.Ss.R. 
Patrick Parker

Dorothy C. Peterson 
“Grandmother” 
Niel Peterson

Patrick Peterson 
Patti Kidd 
Jerry & Maria Moran

Rick Peterson 
Mike & Therese Albright 
Vanessa & Keith Allgood 
Joe & Diana Barbaglia 
John R. Begley 
Teresa Burks 

Jim & Colette Chiesa 
Melanie & Mike Clarke 
Vince Czerwinski 
Kathleen De Roos Nolan 
Herb Dougall 
Kandice & Jamey Dougall 
Maddy & Lacie Dougall 
Nancy Dougall 
Nathan Dougall 
Rebecca Dunwoody 
Electrical Education Inc. 
Rich & Judy Fitzgerald 
Bill Giles 
Suzy Gilroy 
Alexis Grieb 
Kevin & Mary Grode 
Lois Gutchewsky 
Rick & Jeanne Hopkins 
CeCe & Jim Houston 
Marlo & Dan Johnson 
Joan Sieczkowski & Bill 
Johnston 
Don Kirschbaum, Jr. 
Kay Kirschbaum 
Frank & Sofie Kock 
James & Gail Kotulak 
Tom & Jane LaHood 
Trudy Lazure 
Rev. Ryan Lewis 
Frank Marcinski 
Dick McGowan 
Jim & Marcia Meredith 
Rick & Carol Miller 
Jackie Mlady 
Anne & Mike Monaghan 
Jerry & Maria Moran 
Pat & Ruth Moran 
Julie Morris 
James Mullin 
Margie & Terry O’Hanlon 
Mike & Mary Pat Peters 
Jo Ann Peterson 
Colleen Peterson 
Maggie Peterson & Andy 
Kollath 
Molly Peterson & Maeve 
Greg & Barb Pflaum 
Kris Pflug 
Tom & Ann Pogge 
Delbert & Mary Potmesil 



John & Teresa Ryan 
John & Lynn Sedlacek 
Theresa Shepard 
Paul & Susan Sieczkowski 
Curt & Julie Simon 
Gary & Pam Smith 
Rissy Smith 
Karen & Rich Smolinski 
Pete & Janet Sobetski 
Tom & Susan Tierney 
Bonnie Vaughan 
Heather Vogt 
Lauren Weeks 
Doug & Carol Wiley 
Gene & Karen Williams 
Rich & Anne Williams 
Bill Wilson

Rosemary & Philip Pogge 
Robert & Kathleen  
Zimmerman

Anne Pogge 
Al Pogge

Bob Pogge 
Al Pogge

Betsy Jo Reed 
Bob Reed

Rev. W. Francis Claussen 
C.Ss.R. 
Mary Jo Bueltel

Ray Ruten 
Lois Gutchewsky 
Tom & Jane LaHood 
Colleen Peterson

Eileen & Wayne Ryan 
The Ryan Foundation

Margaret Sabus 
Howard Rudloff

Patricia Schnitker 
Gary Schnitker

Gary Schumacher 
William & Janet Tobin

Sr. M. Marcella Sitzmann, 
OSM 
Lawrence Timmins

John F. Smith 
Gary & Pam Smith 
Jim & Carolyn Smith 
Rissy Smith

Maureen Smith 
Gary & Pam Smith 
Jim & Carolyn Smith 
Rissy Smith

James Snyder 
Cathi Snyder

Louis Sobczyk 
James Mullin

Patrick Allen Toohey 
KathleenToohey

Paul Wade 
Tom & Jo Ann Fretz

Don Weber 
Tom & Jane LaHood

Judith Anne Weinfurtner 
Margaret & Gerard  
Stanley, Sr. 
Rita C. Wurtz 
Charles & Lynn Wurtz 

*Please let us know if we missed 
someone so we can correct our records.

Thank you for your continued support! 
Accomplishments for the Restore the 
Glory Field House project:
• The roof has been replaced.
• The windows have been removed and the areas 
around the windows and along the roof line have 
been repaired and prepped for future work. The 
windows have been covered with blue panels and 
gold letters representing the school colors and 
spelling out Holy Name Restore the Glory.
• Areas of the field house and the north wing of the 
school have been cleaned and prepped for future 
work.
• A Site Survey has been completed which will guide 
the first step of the work as the area is regraded for 
better water drainage.
• Building on past electrical studies a new Electrical 
Design proposal has been accepted and will provide 
the design for separating the electrical services 
between the school building and the field house. 

Other than the site survey, this is the very first step in 
being able to begin the renovations.

• The Restore the Glory project is focusing on 
relationships with Foundations and we are happy 
to announce these successful collaborations!  
Stephen F. Dwyer Memorial Foundation 
$1,000,000 Challenge gift, Ryan Foundation  
(Dr. Wayne L. Ryan and Eileen Ryan) $250,000, 
Lozier Foundation $100,000.

• An application has been submitted to the State of 
Nebraska for a grant providing funding through the 
CARES Act. Nonprofit organizations were invited to 
apply for funds for Capital Projects that were stalled 
due to the Pandemic. We need your prayers for a 
successful outcome for this $1,500,000 grant! This 
grant would allow us to reach our goal of putting a 
shovel in the ground on the field house project in 
the spring of 2022.


